
 

Opening Day Parade  

Saturday, April 22nd, 2023 - 11:00 am  
  

• Line up begins at 10:30 a.m. at the Irwin Center.  Look for signs!  Please do not drop 
off on Ridge Rd. for safety reasons. 

  
• Parade will proceed East on Ridge Road to the Izaak Walton Baseball Fields.  

  
• Opening Ceremonies to follow immediately.  

  
• Please check with your team parent for line-up instructions.  

  
• RIDGE ROAD WILL CLOSE AT 10:30 a.m. BETWEEN HIGHLAND AND GOTTSCHALK 

AVENUES.  
  

• USE EXTREME CAUTION WHEN DROPPING OFF YOUR CHILD FOR THE PARADE.  
  

• It is very chaotic at the closing of our Opening Ceremonies.  Parents, please confirm 
with your child’s coaches where you will be meeting after the ceremony.  

  
• Candy is allowed to be tossed during the parade, but please remind your child toss 

gently and to be mindful of picking up wrappers, etc.  
  

           Any questions?  Please contact Heather Fox 
                      815-953-0181 /heatherf@homewoodplayball.com 

  
 

  

  


